
Breast Reconstruction Fellowship, Western University 
 

The Division of Plastic Surgery at Western University is accepting applications for a 12-month 
fellowship beginning July 1, 2023.  

This 12-month fellowship will offer trainees the experience to develop skills in a broad 
spectrum of oncologic and non-oncologic breast reconstructive techniques.  This is a 
comprehensive breast reconstruction fellowship including post-oncologic reconstruction with 
microsurgical autologous, alloplastic based, and oncoplastic reduction approaches.  We are a 
high-volume centre and provide a unique experience for a breast reconstruction fellowship in 
Canada.  We work closely in a multi-disciplinary team with our breast oncologic surgeons and 
have a high volume of immediate breast reconstructive cases.  The fellowship will also include 
experience in the breadth of non-oncologic breast surgery including trans-gender top surgery 
techniques, and cosmetic breast surgery.   

The applicant must have successfully finished residency training in plastic surgery from a 
recognized plastic surgery training program. The fellow will need to be licensed for independent 
practice in plastic surgery by the College of Physicians and Surgeons of Ontario (CPSO). Salary 
information will be provided on request.  

 
Fellowship Director: Dr. Tanya DeLyzer, tanya.delyzer@lhsc.on.ca 
Fellowship Supervisors: Dr. Tanya DeLyzer, Dr. Aaron Grant, Dr. Sarah Appleton 
 

Interested applicants should forward a copy of their current curriculum vitae and a letter of 
intent to Dr. Tanya DeLyzer (tanya.delyzer@lhsc.on.ca).  Three references letters should be sent 
directly to Dr. DeLyzer from the referee.  Any questions regarding the fellowship can be 
directed to The Fellowship Director, Dr. DeLyzer. 
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